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Pa MUFON was again #1 in CMS for July. Thanks to all FI’s 
for making that possible. 

  

Welcome to our three newest Field Investigators: Tracy 
Roy, John Weaver and James Matthews. That brings our 
FI staff to 10 Investigators. 

  

A Field Investigator Training Class has been scheduled for 
September 28, 2008 and FI’s will be notified by email as 
to times and location. 

  

August 11, 2008 PA MUFON presented a lecture at the 
Spirit Society of Pennsylvania on the Todd Sees 
Investigation. A great turnout, for an interesting, although 
strange case. 

  

The PA MUFON Paranormal UFO Conference is scheduled 
for October 25, 2008 at the Westmoreland Community 
College, in Youngwood PA. Please see our website for 
more information under Special Announcements. 



  

Book of the Month: Witness to Roswell by Tom Carey and 
Don Schmitt. Available at www.amazon.com 

  

Video of the Month: Kecksburg, The Untold Story by Stan 
Gordon. Available at www.stangordonufo.com 

  

The HazMat training class is being scheduled and FI’s will 
be notified by email as to date and time. 

  

PA MUFON will be setting up a Sky Watch in November. 
Date and place, to be announced. 

  

There were 63 reported sightings in Pennsylvania in July 
with 38 cases reported in the Bucks County area of the 
state. Thanks to FI’s, Bob Gardner and Elisa Simon for a 
job well done, in the handling of the Bucks County flap. 

  

“KEEP YOUR EYE’S TO THE SKIES” 

  

Thank you for your time and dedication. 

  

S. Witkowski 



PA MUFON Chief Investigator 

PA MUFON State Section Director 

 


